July 10, 1986

Hr. J. N. Howard
FPL Sarasota Service Center
1177 North Line Avenue
Sarasota, Florida 33578
RE: Facility ID Number: FLD 000 807 420
Dear Mr., Howard:
Based on information supplied by you, we have processed and accepted

at the state level your request for the facility identified with the
above ID number to receive the following name change under RCRA:

From: Florida P&L Sarasota Service Center
To: FPL Sarasota Service Center
The status of your facility will remain as a non-handler.

We are advising EPA of the change. Please notify us if there is any
further change in your operations which would affect your status.

Sincerely,

M.S

Maybin Simfukwe
Hazardous Waste Section

HS/1s

cc: MNell Keever - EPA/Region IV
Pale Stitik - DER/Tampa



